[6489]

Document No. 596

Membership Secretary John J. Sullivan is actively preparing
for the printing of the new directory of our Association. This
directory will, for the first time, include telephone numbers and,
optionally, telex numbers and home telephone numbers.

It is imperative that the enclosed card be filled out and returned
to Mr. Sullivan as quickly as possible. Please note that if .the card
is not received by August 2, 1976, the listing will be the same as
in the 1974 directory.



